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April 5, 2024

Dr. Daquan Yang,
Beijing University of Posts and Telecommunications
China

Dear Dr. Daquan Yang,

I am writing to cordially invite you to serve as a co-chair for the session 1Pla-[Quantum Information
Processing and Devices] on Monday, April 22, 2024 in the coming Photonlcs and Electromagnetics Research
Symposium (PIERS) to be held on April 21-25, 2024 in Chengdu, China. Each participant should complete
the registration process for the symposium and pay non-refundable registration fee. There is no financial
subsistence provided for our invitees and all expenses incurred during the trip will be borne by our invitees
and/or their organizations.

For detailed information on the symposium, program updates, registration fee, etc., please visit the symposium
website at
https://cd2024.piers.org/

We very much look forward to your participation at PIERS 2024 in Chengdu.

On behalf of the PIERS 2024 Committee,

Sincerely,




